13.

PROPOSAL TO NAME THE BEECRAIGS FIELD ARCHERY AREA IN
MEMORY OF JIM GREIG

The Council Executive considered a report (copies of which had been
circulated) by the Head of Operational Services updating on the survey
undertaken to gauge support for the renaming of the Beecraigs Field
Archery Area in memory of Jim Greig and approve the proposal.

It was recommended that the Council Executive approve the proposal to
rename the Beecraigs Field Archery Area in memory of Jim Greig.

Councillor Sally Pattle commented that the family of Jim Greig were
delighted with the potential outcome of the proposal and wished that their
thanks be formally noted.

Decision

1. To approve the terms of the report; and

2. To note the thanks of Jim Greig's family.



